On the behalf of the Constitutional Party of the United States, we would like to thank the members of Mosleytown for signing the petition to allow Daniel Nance to run for mayor. We know that he is the perfect fit for Mayor of Mosleytown, and look forward to helping the citizens in any way possible. We know that there is a lot of work to be done, but with your support, we are sure that Mosleytown can become a thriving municipal example of peace, happiness, and community. 

On Education:
The Constitutional Party is very adamant in the strengthening of the education system. Daniel plans on applying for federal grants to fund teacher workshops and make sure every child gets a quality education. More standardized testing is not the solution to this problem. Students learn better not from having more tests, but from having better teachers who enjoy what they do, and are good at it too. This is a major priority, because we want to prepare these kids to help the town and the country as they grow up.

On the Dam:
The lack of a dam in Mosleytown is a very serious issue that needs to be fixed immediately. The risk of flooding is a huge concern of ours, which is why that will be the first project that Daniel plans on fixing when he gets into office. The safety of our citizens is the most important thing to Daniel, and he plans to get a grant from the government to fund this project, since lives are at stake. New jobs will be created by this project, which will in turn help lower unemployment while Daniel works on creating jobs elsewhere. 

On Immigration:
We welcome all of the Catholic Hispanic immigrants to Mosleytown! However, we want to be sure that all immigrants are legal, as well as contributing to the town in some way. Daniel plans on ensuring that all members of the town are contributing, by offering jobs at the local historical site to help keep it attractive to tourists, as well as offering Spanish classes at schools and churches for any citizens interested in learning, so that communication is easier. These classes would be taught by any immigrants interested in doing so. This way, our town would become a lot closer and less segregated.

On Business:
Daniel believes that business is extremely important in our area, and is willing to offer tax breaks to small businesses so that they can grow and prosper. We also need to attract more young families to our town to support the older population, so restaurants in the downtown area would be encouraged to have events for young adults on Friday nights and such, possibly some live music to attract a younger audience. When word spreads that Mosleytown is a young and happening place, the town will thrive and continue to grow.
